
Township of Thetford 
2015 – 2016 Proposed Thetford Township Budget 

Board of Trustees 
March 23, 2015 

6:30P.M. 
 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was led by the Board of Trustees. 
There was a moment of silence in observance of all military past and present. 
The meeting was called to order by Clerk Pennington at 6:33 p.m. 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Clerk Pennington, Trustee Gunnels, Trustee Cousineau, Trustee Stevens, 
Trustee Congdon, Supervisor Kerr via audio 
MEMBERS ABSENT:  Treasurer Ayotte 
STAFF PRESENT: Attorney Charles Hilliker   
 
Motion by Trustee Gunnels, supported by Trustee Cousineau to appoint Trustee Congdon to chair the 
meeting in the absent of the Supervisor Kerr.  All in favor. Motion Passed 
 
Business 
 
 1):  Special Assessment for public safety 
 
Motion by Trustee Cousineau, supported by Trustee Gunnels to table until April 13, 2015.  All in 
Favor. Motion passed 
 
 2):  Approval – Michigan Department of Treasury Uniform Budget manual Thetford Township 
2015 – 2016 General Appropriations Act. 
 
Motion by Trustee Cousineau, supported by Trustee Congdon to approve the Michigan Department of 
Treasury Uniform Budget manual Thetford Township 2015 – 2016 General Appropriations Act.  Roll 
Call Vote:  yeas – Clerk Pennington, Trustee Congdon, Trustee Cousineau and Supervisor Kerr, 
Nays – Trustee Gunnels and Trustee Stevens.  4-2 vote, Motion passed 
 
 BRIEF PUBLIC COMMENTS;  
 
Started at 6:45 p.m, Ended at 6:48 p.m with one comment 
 
BOARD MEMBER COMMENTS:  Various comments were given by the board members. 
 

Meeting Adjourned at 6:50 p.m 
 
Leanne Pennington, Clerk 
Thetford Township 
 

 


